
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/18/2012 1:59:10 PM

STEVE LARSON Redacted ); Patrick Lenz (Patrick.Lenz@ucop.edu); 
michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov); Laura Doll_______To:

Redacted
Jim Burton (jburton@calstrat.com) Redacted

| Redacted ; bonnie_walter@steveneng.com 
(bonnie_walter@steveneng.com); Jonathan Kitchen (jkitchen@coxcastle.com); 
bb@calstrat.com (bb@calstrat.com);[Redacted
Redacted ljohn@joclaw.com (john@joclaw.com); Lenz, Sally
(slenz@CCCCO.edu)

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Dinner October 13th

Steve and Katherine - let me also thank you for a wonderful evening. John O’Connor 
is a fascinating guy who has written a very compelling story. You were both (and 
Winston and Becky) great hosts. Thanks again.

From: Patrick Lenz [mailto:Patrick.Lenz@ucop.edu] 
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2012 9:44 AM 
To: STEVE LARSON:!Redacted Laura Doll; michaei.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov; Jonathan 
Kitchen; Jim Burton; bb@calstrat.com; bonnie_walter@steveneng.com; Cherry, Brian K;

john@jociaw.com; Lenz, SaiiyRedacted
Subject: RE: Dinner October 13th

Steve and Katherine - We want to thank you both for opening your beautiful home on 
Saturday evening to hear from John O’Connor regarding the life of G-Man, Mark Felt. While it 
brought back the troubling times our country faced under the Nixon years, we found the insight 
to Mark Felt life regarding Watergate and the Bernstein/Woodward connection to be 
fascinating. We particularly enjoyed meeting new friends, seeing some long-time friends, and 
the wonderful dinner. We also want to thank Winston and Becky for co-hosting this event.

A great time by one and all - Thanks again - Patrick and Sally Lenz

From: STEVE LARSON Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2012 9:44 PM 
To: Redacted ' Laura Doll; michael.peevev@cpuc.ca.gov; Jonathan Kitchen; Jim Burton;

SB GT&S 0185853
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bb@calstrat.com; bonnie walter@stevenenq.com; bkc7@pqe.com; Patrick Lenz;
] iolin@ioclaw.comI Redacted

Subject: Dinner October 13th

Ail: Winston and Becky and Katherine and myself are all looking forward to Saturday's dinner here in 
San Francisco at our home at| Redacted 
will be valet parking so just drive up to our place [Redacted
Of course you can wear whatever you want, but Winston and I will not be wearing ties.

starting at 630pm. We think it will be a lot of fun. There
[and drop off your cars.

All the Best

Steve and Katherine and Winston and Becky

SB GT&S 0185854
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